
 

 

 STROUD BOOK FESTIVAL 2024 

QUARTZ CLASS 

Thursday 7th November 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are again taking part in Stroud Book Festival and visiting the Subrooms to listen to an author 

speak about their books. 

Quartz Class will hear Eloise Smith talk about her book – Winner Takes Gold and Louie Stowell talk 

about her book Loki through a virtual visit.   

Tickets cost £4 for the Subroom visit and a contribution of £1 towards the virtual visit would 

be appreciated. Please sign and return the slip below and make payment either via ParentPay 

or cash in a named envelope to the school office. 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

STROUD BOOK FESTIVAL - Quartz  

Thursday 7th November 

 

CHILD’S NAME……………………………………………………        CLASS…………………………………….. 

 

 

I have paid £5 cash to the school office in a named envelope 

 

If you are using Parentpay you do not need to return this slip.  

 

Signed…………………………………………………….. 


